
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Dear Family and Friends 
 
I’ve been back in the UK (Slough) for a week now and I am beginning to get back 
into the swing of things.  Thank you again for praying for my health during my 
sabbatical.  I am feeling so much better, and I am looking forward to what God is 
going to do in this next season. 
 
I want to also say thank you for your prayers for Wolfi.  He is on an intense course of 
immunotherapy and pain management, so your continued prayers are appreciated 
and valued so much!  
 
Prayer, especially at this time in the world, is so key and is our biggest weapon.  As 
we all watch the news and hear the terrible realities of what is going on in Ukraine, 
our prayers are vital.  Many of you know that I have done a handful of missions over 
the years in Ukraine, specifically in Lviv.  We have seven Every Nation Churches 
throughout Ukraine and every one of them and their congregations are being 
affected right now.  Many of the women and children have fled the country and 
many are hiding in underground shelters on a daily basis.  Our church in Lviv is in 
the west of Ukraine and they are receiving and trying to help many of the Ukrainians 
who are fleeing from their homes in the east where the greatest intensity of the war 
is at the moment.   
 
Over the years, I have mentored Sophia who is the daughter of 
our pastors in Lviv.  I have walked with her off and on since she 
was a teenager and was just with her in November last year at  
our Evangelist Conference in Belgium.  Here is a videoclip of  
her last week as the war started.  This clip has also been shown  
on Fox news in the states.  https://youtu.be/R133MLbTC0o 
 
As I said above, we have Every Nation churches in seven  
Ukrainian cities. They and our church in Kraków, Poland (where  
I have also done missions over the years), have been preparing  
to take care of some of the 500,000+ refugees who are fleeing  
Eastern Ukraine. Please join us as we pray and give financially  
towards their efforts. If you are wondering how you can support  
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the people of Ukraine financially during this time, Every Nation has set up a way to 
give that is helping those specifically still in Ukraine and also the refugees that are 
fleeing into Poland and other areas where we have churches that are helping them.   
 
For those of you in America, you can give here: 
https://give.everynation.org/donate/disaster-relief-ukraine 
 
For those of you in the UK, you can give here, and also have gift aid added onto 
your donation: https://everynation.churchsuite.com/events/dxgagfwg 
 
Thank you again for your prayers and support.  In the coming weeks I will begin to 
teach, preach and disciple new people.  I look forward to sharing all that God is 
going to do! 
 
Blessings 
 
Traci 
 
 


